Cambusbarron Primary Parent Council Minutes
Thursday 18" September 2025 - Cambusbarron Primary School

In Attendance: Farrah Bett (FB), Keiran Meiklejohn (KM), Alayne Finlay (AF), Lisa Nicol (LN), Mark
Hill (MH), Danielle Smith (DS), Claire Squires (CS), Emma Archibald (EA), Nicky Campbell (NC),
Elspeth Morrison (EM), Emma Lategan (EL), Jen Haggerty (JH)

Apologies: Laura Robertson

Agenda
Item
1. Minutes/Actions from last meeting (FB)

Minutes agreed with no amendments.

Actions from previous meeting:

a) KM to look into 100 club - closed (KM set up 50/50 lottery)

b) MH to confirm quotes for repairs to existing trim trail/MUGA with Ann F
(CCC) and if it can be funded then to progress works - closed (was awaiting
confirmation from Stirling Council (SC) that if building works impact area
then they would replace and this is now being taken forward so MH will
progress with getting the works carried out)

c) MHto obtain presentation from previous SC meeting and share —ongoing
(this has been requested and not received from SC)

d) MHtospeak to Mrs Cook about mini-Stuc hill race - closed (we were not
invited to this and participation seems to be McLaren feeder schools)

e) MHtoshare updates from SC on proposals for school - closed (SC joining
this meeting to give update/receive feedback)

2. FREG Update (LN)

s Still struggling to get members for FREG so 2 meetings arranged (22" Sept at
10am - Farrah’s house and 30" Sept at 7.30pm - Foresters) to encourage new
people to join and help with fundraising

* LN and EL are taking forward applications for grant funding with support from
Mrs Chrichton (SLA) so looking for wish list from school to target the
applications. Action 1: MH/DS to send list of requests for funding to LN/EL

¢ Melissa Nelson (CCC)has been in touch to ask if we want anything funded
under Christmas in Cambusbarron grant so put forward school panto for this
which if received will free up additional funds for other purposes

s Discussion over whether PVG checks are required by regular helpers at events
under new guidance. Generally thought that the events held are not really
regular enough and the only event where children are left without parents is the
Halloween disco where there are staff also in attendance. Action 2: LN going
to contact Volunteer Scotland to confirm whether the understanding that
not required is correct

3. Treasurers Report (KM)

+ KM circulated copies of accounts in advance and outlined that these should
probably be independently checked by a third party and he has asked treasurer
for Scouts to do this. Once checked the accounts will be submitted at AGM.




